� TIME \@ "MMMM d, yyyy" �April 8, 1996�





� MERGEFIELD FirstName �«FirstName»� � MERGEFIELD MiddleName �«MiddleName»� � MERGEFIELD LastName �«LastName»�


� MERGEFIELD Address �«Address»�


� MERGEFIELD City �«City»�, � MERGEFIELD State �«State»�  � MERGEFIELD ZIP �«ZIP»�  





Dear � MERGEFIELD Honorific �«Honorific»� � MERGEFIELD LastName �«LastName»�:





It is a pleasure for me to invite you to become a member of the College of Natural Sciences Dean's Scholars Program at The University of Texas at Austin.  Your excellent academic record and your strong interest in science provide clear evidence that you are prepared for a challenging educational experience.  As a Dean's Scholar in our college, you will find such an experience.





You will participate in weekly seminars and other activities that will increase your contact with our faculty.  Through presentations given by both faculty and students, you will be introduced to many different areas of scientific research.  In all these experiences you will be working with other outstanding students in the sciences.  We believe this program can enrich your undergraduate study and better prepare you for a productive scientific career.  In return, we expect you to be an active member of the group, sharing in the responsibility for seminars and projects, and we expect you to maintain high academic standards, specifically a 3.3 grade-point average.





This particular time of year is a busy one for activities involving Dean's Scholars. On the weekend of March 29-31, we visited the Marine Science Institute in Port Aransas.  On April 20 we will have the annual Dean's Scholars' Musicale, an evening of performances by the Dean's Scholars followed by dinner.  On April 26, we have invited a group of 100 students from a local middle school to visit the campus.  Then on May 4, the weekend after the last day of classes, we have a dinner where traditionally graduating seniors have reflected upon campus experiences and revealed their future plans.  This year, I'm already aware of four within the group who have won National Science Foundation Fellowships. 





Please accept our invitation to become a Dean's Scholar by returning the enclosed form.  If you visit our campus before the fall semester, please come by and talk with me.  You will also be contacted by a current member of the program.  This individual will be your "buddy" and will help with any questions you may have about Dean's Scholars.  We hope you and your buddy will get acquainted with one another during the summer.  We look forward to having you join us and I wish you success in your college career.





Sincerely,








Alan Kaylor Cline


Dean's Scholars Program Director


and David Bruton Jr.  Professor of Computer Sciences








